Northern Recycling Operations & Waste Services, L1.C
P.O. Box 239 .
Napa, CA 94559

Trent Cave
JPA Manager

Re: Approval of Subcontractor

Dear Trent:

Northern Recycling Operations & Waste Services has received bids for the hauling of
material to Keller Landfill and has selected Tiger Lines, LLC as our future subcontract
hauler. Northemn Recycling is requesting that the JPA gives the needed approval to allow
Tiger Lines LLC to start performing the work. Tiger Lines LLC meets all of the required
licensing and insurance requirements of our contract to perform the required work.

I have also included Tiger Lines proposal and company profile.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need further information.

Sincerely,

r

Greg Kelley



